
/KAREN KRAMER
Karen KramerYoga.com / k.kramer132@gmail.conr

115 8th Street NW Dyersville, lA 52040
379 .480.226t

To: Jeff Jacque, Mayor; Catherine O'Hea, President, James Kennedy Public Library Board

August 25,2023

Dear Catherine,

This letter is to inform you of my intention to resign from the JKPL Board of Trustees beginning

September 1, 2023, when I will have a change of schedule and other new commitments that will
interfere with my ability to serve at the capacity that this great group of people and organization

deserves.

Serving on this board has been an honor and a pleasure. I admire the dedication of each member and

have only the highest praise for the Director and all the staff. Our community is fortunate to have

gathered these outstanding folks to serve this community.

As a side note, I am still willing to help with special events if I can such as the plant sale, cookie walk,

soup supper, and continue as one of the community member for a committee such as the Personnel

Committee..

Again, thankyou for this opportunity to serve as a Trustee. Bestwishestoall of you as you continue the
mission of this great libraryl

Sincerely,

Karen Kramer


